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PIL is pleased to announce the launch of our revamped online booking platform, PocketPIL. 

Formerly named myPIL, PocketPIL is designed with our customers in mind. With this 

updated platform, transactions with PIL will be simpler, speedier, and more secured! 

 

PIL’s customers can look forward to having the added flexibility to amend, split or merge 

their bookings. The new PocketPIL will also simplify booking processes for our customers, 

and provide them with convenient access to essential booking information. 

 

With PocketPIL, we reaffirm our commitment of “Driving Connectivity” for our customers 

through our People-Centric initiatives! By putting our customers first, we go the extra mile 

to provide better solutions for them! 


